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VOICES
Sensory-Friendly COVID-19 
Vaccine Clinic

For news and information from CMHA-CEI, visit our website at www.ceicmh.org and Facebook 
page at www.facebook.com/CEICMH.

Barry-Eaton District Health Department is facilitating a Senso-
ry-Friendly COVID-19 Vaccine Clinic on Saturday, May 22nd in col-
laboration with Eaton RESA. Learn more below or on the attached 
flyer!

When: May 22, 2021 from 10:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m.

Where: Eaton RESA, 1790 E. Packard Highway, Charlotte

How to register: http://bit.ly/sensoryclinic or call (517) 543-2430

With less sensory input, this clinic offers a more relaxed vaccination 
experience. They will serve a limited number of patients, and pro-
vide separate areas for check-in, administration, and waiting. 

People with any type of disability who prefer a sensory-friendly set-
ting are welcome. 

Other things to note: 
•	 Available to any Michigan resident 16 and older
•	 The Pfizer vaccine will be administered
•	 Parent/guardian must attend with minor children

Writing 
Submissions

We are still taking 
submissions for our 
Writer Spotlight! Do 
you have a story, 

poem, joke, or some-
thing else that you 

think could be shared 
in a future issue of this 

newsletter? 
Make submissions to 
Customer Service at 
517-346-8244 or cus-
tomerservice@ceic-

mh.org.

Need Help?

Do you have any 
questions or need 

help accessing any 
part of this newslet-
ter? Contact Cus-
tomer Service at 

517-346-8244 or cus-
tomerservice@ceic-

mh.org.

Update: MSU Pavilion 
Vaccine Site
Going forward, no appointments are needed at the MSU Pavilion 
for the COVID-19 vaccine through Ingham County Health Depart-
ment! 

Hours are Tuesdays-Fridays, 8:30 a.m. to 4 p.m. 

***Note: They will be open late today (May 12) and people are 
welcome to show up until 7:30 p.m. Appointments are still rec-
ommended for the shortest wait times. You can make one here:  
http://hd.ingham.org/coronavirus/r_1013.aspx

http://www.ceicmh.org
http://www.facebook.com/CEICMH
https://app.acuityscheduling.com/schedule.php?owner=21188870&appointmentType=22324790
http://hd.ingham.org/coronavirus/r_1013.aspx


For news and information from CMHA-CEI, visit our website at www.ceicmh.org and Facebook 
page at www.facebook.com/CEICMH.

The most up-to-date and accurate information 
about COVID-19 can be found through local health 
departments and the CDC. Visit the websites of the 
following agencies by clicking the buttons below:

Centers for Disease  
Control and Prevention

Michigan Department of 
Health and Human Services

Ingham County 
Health Department

Mid-Michigan District 
Health Department

Barry-Eaton 
Health Department

Writer Spotlight
We are grateful to have recieved two submissions for 
this issue’s writer spotlight. Keep reading to check them 
out! 

“Your mental health matters most.  
Wear your mask and keep your life.  
Life’s a treasure.”  
By Monique R.
“Wear your mask – keep Covid 
away.  And smile while you do it.”  
By R.A.P.

Celebrate 
Mental Health 

Awareness 
Month!

May is Mental Health Awareness month!

Connect with us on Facebook at www.
facebook.com/CEICMH for more messages 
of strength, hope, and resilience.

Mental Health Mental Health 
Awareness MonthAwareness Month

http://www.ceicmh.org
http://www.facebook.com/CEICMH
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html
https://www.michigan.gov/coronavirus
http://hd.ingham.org/DepartmentalDirectory/CommunicableDisease/Coronavirus(COVID19).aspx
https://www.mmdhd.org/novel-coronavirus/
https://www.barryeatonhealth.org/coronavirus
https://www.facebook.com/ceicmh
https://www.facebook.com/ceicmh

